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April 25, 2024 

Councilmember Dustin Trotter
9435 Wheatlands Ct #D
Santee, CA 92071

Dear Dustin:

Congratulations! 

This letter confirms that the Deputy Sheriffs’ Association of San Diego County has 
endorsed your candidacy for reelection to the Santee City Council. 

As an endorsed candidate, you have earned the designation of “Law 
Enforcement’s Choice!” for this office, a registered trademark of our organization. 

You may also list our organization’s endorsement in your campaign materials.  
Our organization’s logo may appear on materials that have been pre-approved, 
and your candidacy will be included on our organization’s award-winning slate 
mailers and materials. 

You may contact our political consultant John Wainio with any questions or 
requests at (619)299-VOTE, or via JohnWainio@gmail.com. 

Best of luck with your campaign. We look forward to working with you to make 
our community safer and support the work of our members. 

Sincerely, 

Michael O’Deane 
President 

DEPUTY SHERIFFS’ ASSOCIATION 
OF SAN DIEGO COUNTY 

John Wainio
Cross-Out




